December 88,1993

Malcolm X Parents,

Tonight and next Wednesday night at the

BUSD School Board Meetings may be your last chance
to speak in support of our current grade configuration.

Despite the fact that our site committee and
the site committees of our feeder schools have’
consistantly recommended that we at Malcolm X
remain a 4-6 school, several developments in the
Measure A process seem to be in direct conflict
with our recommendations.

1} The superintendent has stated that a
"mosaic" of grade configurations would not be
feasible.

2) A newK-4, 5-8 configuration which
would supposedly rebuild Malcolm X at the East Campus
Campus site {and turn our current site into an
Adwinistration building) is still being considered,

3)0ther school communities that support a
K-5 configuration have spoken often at the Board
Workshops. Qur Malcolm X communities are not
being heard.

We need strong voices in support of our 4-6
program &t Malcolm X NOW.

Please take a minute to call your school board
representatives and let them know your opinion on
this important issue, or come to the School Board
Meeting tonight Wednesday, December 8th at 7 .gclock.

Rosemary Richie DeSerio
Member, Malcolm X Heasure A Site Committee

Pedro Noguera 642-1493 -|
Irene Hegarty 8410149, |

Miriam Topel 428-0618
Elizabeth Shaughnessy 843-0150
Pamela Doolan 526-9079




